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GOVERNOR FLORIDA DEPARTMENT o SECRETARY

ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY

June 16, 2021

The Honorable Teri Johnston
Mayor, City of Key West

PO BOX 1409

Key West, Florida 33041

RE: Technical Assistance Letter
Community Development Block Grant — Coronavirus (CDBG-CV) Small Cities Pre-Application Review

Dear Mayor Johnston:

The Florida Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO) is pleased to have conducted a review of the submitted
Pre-Application from the City for CDBG-CV funds.

The review included the pre-application and supporting materials as provided. The purpose of the pre-application
review was to provide technical assistance to the applicant and note potential deficiencies prior to final application.
Our review was not designed to identify all deficiencies. Therefore, deficiencies may exist that were not identified.
We encourage the applicant to review the references and guidelines provided throughout this review document,
and available on the DEO website, prior to submission of your final application to DEO.

DEO appreciates the efforts of the City on the pre-application and is looking forward to working with you to achieve
your goals.

A summary of the review is attached.

Should you have questions regarding the technical assistance provided, please contact Andrea Pelton at (850)
717-8401 or Andrea.Pelton@deo.myflorida.com.

Sincerely,

ot By (s

Kate Doyle
Bureau Chief
Bureau of Small Cities and Rural Communities

Attachment

cc: Ms. Albi Balliu, Senior Project Manager, Engineering, City of Key West
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